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Provincial Sales Tax Rebate on Farm Structures with Environmental Benefit
...working with the agriculture industry to protect

the quality of our Island water...
                                                                   

To be eligible for the provincial sales tax rebate on identified farm structures with environmental benefit, the
applicants must have met the following criteria:

1. The applicant must hold a valid Revenue Tax Exemption Permit.

2. An Environmental Farm Plan must be completed that includes all agricultural land owned by the
applicant.   The EFP Technician must certify that the practice(s)  for which the rebate is requested have
been identified in the applicant’s EFP Action Plan.

3. The applicant must be a registered producer under the Farm Registration and Farm Organizations
Funding Act.

4. The applicant must be in compliance with,  or actively in the process of becoming in compliance with,  the 
following environmental legislation and guidelines:
- Buffer Zone Legislation
- Agricultural Crop Rotation Act
- Federal Fisheries Act as it pertains to livestock access
- Manure Management Guidelines

Please Note: The PEI Department of Agriculture and Forestry may perform audits to confirm compliance.

I certify that all of the Eligibility Criteria, as defined above, have been met.

________________________________ ______________________________________________
Date:                     Applicant
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